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Thank you for reading this message. I speak as an American, a long time resident of Southern
Arizona, and and educator working with youth and the environment. I urge you to reject the
proposed air-pollution permit for the Canadian Copper World mine. As you know, the proposed
permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a minimum you must
require the Canadian Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is necessary
so that the mine is *always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment — no exceptions. This is our land to steward and we must not role over for a company
that does not care one copper cent for this land, culture or even its economy. We are not fools.


